
From: Nancy T L Stoll  
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 4:28 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Public input for the Lower Town Development for the Planning Commissioners 

 

Hello, 

 

Please include the attached materials in the Planning Commissioners' packets for the proposed 

Lower Town development, with a public meeting on July 5th.  

 

It is possible that they have already seen it, but I could not find it on the City website as part of 

the packet for this development, so I am sending it again. 

 

Many thanks! 

 

Nancy Stoll  
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